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UUA.org | MidAmericaUUA.org | Side with Love (formerly Standing on the Side of Love)

Weaving Worship
Dr. Glen Thomas Rideout, Director of Worship & Music

June 2018 | Blessing

June Worship Planning Team

Allison Halerz, Pianist-in-Residence

Rev. Cassandra Hartley, Assistant Minister for Spiritual Growth & Development
Rev. Doug Wadkins, Senior Minister

Dr. Glen Thomas Rideout, Director of Worship and Music

Rev. Lindasusan V. Ulrich, Assistant Minister

June 3 | Crossing the Bridge
Worship Time | 10:00am

Today we honor our graduating seniors and add our blessings and hopes for this
new chapter of their lives. Indeed, throughout our lives, we are "bridging." We are
leaving one chapter behind and journeying into the next. Come celebrate, honor,
and explore the sacred gift of this journey.

June 10 | Coming of Age Credo Service
Worship Time | 10:00am

In this annual Credo Service, we celebrate the 9th grade students who have been
part of the Coming of Age program. Their voices are inspiring and articulate,
honest and authentic, and bring hope for the future. It is an honor for the
congregation to bear witness to the aspirations of these young people, and your
support for them is warmly welcomed.
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After the service, we'll offer our thanks to Rev. Doug with a celebration in the Social
Hall as his ministry with UUAA draws to a close. Please join us!

June 17 | Animal Blessing

Note: There are two services this Sunday.
Outdoor Service | 10:00am

Indoor Service | 10:45am

Our companion animals are great blessings in our lives, and this service seeks to
return that blessing while honoring our connections to all manner of living creatures.

We invite you to bring your companion animal to this multigenerational and muiti-
species service. If it would not be a blessing for either your animal companion or
the rest of the congregation for them to attend, you may bring a photo instead.

Please note that we have two short services this morning. The firstis a service
outdoors (weather permitting). Please note that it is likely that this service setting
will also present potential mobility and hearing issues. The second service will take
place indoors.

All creatures of the earth and sky are welcome to join us for this unique and
meaningful service!

June 24 | Summer Solstice Sing-Along
Worship Time | 10:00am

Celebrate the transition into summer as we join our voices in a joyful hymn-sing with
guest musicians Laz Slomovits, Eric Fithian, Lori Fithian, and Jean
Chorazyczewski.

Dr. Glen Thomas Rideout
Director of Worship & Music
glenthomas@uuaa.org

In the Interim
Rev. Doug Wadkins

| am so excited for you as you prepare to begin this most
marvelous new chapter in the life of this congregation! In a
variety of ways, both behind the scenes and in more public
ways, it is an essential component of my last chapter as
your interim minister to work with you all, congregation and
staff, to prepare to begin well with Reverend Manish. This

. work will include some very practical preparation and

some spiritual preparat|on and opportunities for exploring the attitudes that we
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bring to this new era.

| would like to invite you to join me in a larger conversation about this new shared
ministry, guided by some chapters from the UUA Common Read book Centering:
Navigating Race, Authenticity, and Power in Ministry, edited by Mitra Rahnema. |
invite you to gather with me to discuss three chapters on June 16 from 10:00am to
noon. | hope you will read the book in its entirety, but we will be discussing the
following chapters:

e "Othering and Belonging," by Rev. Darrick Jackson and "Response" by Rev.
Lilia Cuervo

e "Calland Response," by Rev. Lauren Smith and "Response" by Rev. Dr.
Susan Newman Moore
"Representing," by Rev. Manish Mishra-Marzetti and "Response" by Rev.
Rosemary Bray McNatt

There are several copies of the book available to be borrowed from the main
office; It is also available from the UUA bookstore InSpirit and as an ebook from
Kindle and Google Play.

(Signups for the copies available in the office are first come-first served. Please
use the sign-out sheet, and as quickly as you can, return the book, for others to
check out.)

Warmly and Faithfully,
Doug

Rev. Doug Wadkins
Senior Interim Minister
doug@uuaa.org

Upon Reflection
Rev. Lindasusan Ulrich

| take such joy in watching the trees bloom each spring, from the

first hint of green whispered onto the branches to a full-on

explosion of flowers that makes the tree look dipped in pink

champagne. The transition marks a shift out of the uncertainties
. of winter into an emerging space of hope.

| love liminality -- the betwixts and betweens of our world, the

thresholds ripe with possibility -- and thank goodness | do,

because I've only known UUAA in a time of transition. Just

before | arrived there were significant staff changes, then came
Rev. Gail's retirement, currently we're wrapping up the interim period with Rev.
Doug, and soon Rev. Manish will arrive. We've had to practice moving together
through uncertainty while remaining together in covenant.

A living tradition like Unitarian Universalism will always be in a state of flux,
renewing itself season after season. The goal, though, is to keep bringing the best
of who we are forward while learning from the places where we fell short. When
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combined with a vision of where we want to go, times of transition can give us
good reasons for hope.

What blessings from UUAA's past will you carry into the future?

Peace,
Rev. Lindasusan

Rev. Lindasusan Ulrich
Assistant Minister
lindasusan@uuaa.org

Ministerial Search Team (MST) News

\‘; W ""” The UUAA Ministerial Search Team is delighted to
O \ﬂ'rr’ conclude our ten months of work with a very happy ending.
i

= == Sunday, May 6, the congregation voted unanimously to
call Reverend Manish Mishra-Marzetti to serve as our 13th
— Senior minister, starting a new chapter in our 153 years of
history. We look forward to the exciting possibilities that we
will be envisioning together and bringing to life in the years to come.

[

If you missed parts of Candidating Week or the May 6
Congregational Meeting, you can view photos and listen to
Rev. Manish's April 29 and May 6 sermons by

visiting www.uuaa.org/mst.

Rev. Manish, his husband Jeff, and their children, Jacen and 7
Mina, will join us in August. Until then, we ask that you not contact Rev. Manish
directly while he remains focused on his work at his current congregationin
Massachusetts. Rev. Manish's installation date will be announced once itis
finalized.

The members of the Ministerial Search Team want to thank the extraordinary
UUAA congregation and staff for the encouragement and support you provided us
as we moved through this demanding, joyful, and rewarding search process.

In deep gratitude, great excitement, and sincere optimism,
Ken Clein (chair), Mike Halerz, Kate Hutchens, Vilma Mesa, Tom Reischl, Leigh
Robertson, and Sandy Simon

For Your Calendar

Annual Meeting * Sunday, June 3

All members in good standing are invited to vote on candidates for
the Board of Trustees and the Leadership Development Team at
this year's Annual Meeting.

There are four open positions for the nine-member UUAA Board of
Trustees and one position on the Leadership Development Team.
At the meeting that will take place at 11:45am in the Phifer
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Sanctuary, members in good standing will vote on the slate of four
candidates put forth by the Board of Trustees: Rick Witten
(secretary), Terry Madden (at large), Vilma Mesa (at

large), and Mark Doman (at large). Click on the highlighted name
above to read the candidates' bios.

Also, Laura Bollettino, a current member of the Board, will
transition from an at-large trustee to vice president and would like
to serve a second two-year term. The new term for the Board of Trustees will

officially begin in June, after the Annual Meeting. Learn more about the Board and
lay leadership online, uuaa.org (lay leadership).

Remaining Board members include: Erik Stalhandske (president), Lissa Oliver (at
large), Hayley Boyse (at large), and Allen Duncan (treasurer).

For the Leadership Development Team, there will be an election for the open two-
year seat between two candidates: Cristy Cardinal and Pat Herbst. We will
communicate their personal statements in upcoming Weekly Bulletins.

Use this link to access the proposed agenda, the slate of candidates to the board,
minutes from the 2017 Annual Meeting, and rules of procedure.

Erik Stalhandske
President, Board of Trustees

Memory Loss Caregiver Support Group * Wednesday, May June 6

The Memory Loss Caregiver Support Group, sponsored by the
UUAA Pastoral Care Team in partnership with the Alzheimer's
Association, meets regularly the first Wednesday of each month
from 3:00pm to 4:30pm in the Brown Room. This is a drop-in
group, open to both members of the congregation and the larger
community. We encourage congregants who may know a
person giving care to someone with memory loss, to let them
know that they are welcome to join the support group.

A support group offers caregivers, family members, and friends of people with
memory loss the opportunity to ask questions, share stories, give and receive
comfort, and gain practical knowledge. A confidential, positive setting for sharing
experiences is known to be an important factor in how well one copes with
caregiver stress. Questions? Contact Meredith Ley at meredithi888@gmail.com or
Sandy Kunkle at sandykunkle@gmail.com.

Farewell Celebration for Rev. Doug Wadkins * Sunday, June 10

S "7 @ On Sunday, June 10 help us celebrate the inspirational and
'._§ Er; e productive two-year interim of Rev. Doug Wadkins. After the
_ﬁ‘\-\ service there will be ice cream and cookies.

Anyone interested in supporting our gift of gratitude to Rev.
Doug can make a contribution at the Transition Team Table during Social Hours on
Sundays May 27 through June 10, online using this link, or by leaving a check
made out to UUAA (with "Farewell Gift" written in the memo line). Donations

received will go towards a generous gift certificate for Air B & B. We will also be
collecting cards during Social Hour. Questions? Contact the Transition Team
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member Lisa Lemble at lisalemble@gmail.com.

Lunch & Climate Café * Sunday, June 10

The Climate Steering Committee is organizing the first-ever UUAA Climate Café.
A lunch and presentation, sponsored by the Climate Action Committee, will begin
at 12:15pm, followed by the Climate Café.

The primary purpose of this event is to identify actionable issues the congregation
can begin to work on in the coming year. We intend to keep Rev. Manish aware of
our progress because of his keen interest in related issues.

The event includes two primary parts.

¢ We will have power point presentation by a speaker from the Climate Reality
project (a movement started by Al Gore). A Q&A will follow.

e We will hold a Climate Café. This Café will be our own version of the World
Café: http://www.theworldcafe.com. It will involve rotating small group
discussions building toward a priority-setting process.

To RSVP or for more information conact John Seeley, the chair of the Climate
Action Steering Committee, at jaseeley@aol.com. Young adults are welcome.

Womyn's Retreat Planning Meeting * Sunday, June 10

Are you interested in helping with next year's Womyn's Retreat? Come to our
meeting from 11:30am to 12:45pm at UUAA (room TBD). The 2018 Womyn's
Retreat was a wonderful success, and we want to pull that wonderful energy into
planning for next year's event. If you'd like to help but are unable to attend the
meeting, or if you would like more information, contact Womyn's Council Chair
Lorrie Carbone at lorrie.carbone@gmail.com or 734-883-0072.

Sisterhood Socials * Friday, June 15 (Every 3rd Friday)

Join the UUAA Womyn's Community for a casual monthly Sisterhood Social event,
typically held on the 3rd Friday of each month from 6:00pm to 9:00pm. Most are in
the hostess's home, but the location is really up to the hostess. These are usually
BYOB and bring food to share. Activities are flexible, ranging from open
conversations, topic-specific discussions, game nights, movies, crafts, or a mix of
whatever seems right for the night.

This month, on Friday, June 15, Sandy Eyl is hosting for conversation and outdoor
music at Ann Arbor Summer Fest (A2SF) -- Top of the Park. Meet on the lawn, in
the center of Ingalls Mall in Ann Arbor. Wear an orange top if you have one and look
for the orange UUAA Womyn's Community sign. Music on the agenda is the Tone
Farmers at 6:00pm, October Babies at 7:00pm, and Stormy Chromer at 8:30pm.
Bring a folding chair, yoga mat, or picnic blanket to sit on! There are food vendors
and beer/wine sales at the Ann Arbor Summer Festival, so if you'd like to support
them, you don't need to bring your own. Admission is free; the festival

accepts donations.

Questions? Contact Sandy Eyl at sandy.eyl@gmail.com or text/call 313-213-5559.
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Women's Circle Meeting * Saturday, June 16

The small Women's Circle that formed will meet at 10:00am at Seva in Westgate
Shopping Center (2541 Jackson Ave., Ann Arbor). Questions? Contact Pat
Kuessner at pkuessner07@comcast.net.

Alpha House Host Week * Monday-Sunday, June 25-July 1

Please volunteer or make a donation to the next Alpha House
Host Week. Alpha House is a shelter on Jackson Road for
families in Washtenaw County experiencing temporary
homelessness. UUAA needs 90 volunteers to provide food,
serve meals, play with the kids, stay overnight, and be day
hosts. If you can't volunteer, please donate. Up to $400 is
needed to cover supplies. Slgn up online —
at https://bit.ly/2wmjAAb or sign up or donate on Sundays during Social Hour
beginning this Sunday, May 27. Questions? Contact UUAA Alpha House
Coordinator Angela Barber at abarber@gmail.com.

On the Horizon

General Assembly 2018 | Kansas City, MO * June 20-24

General Assembly (GA) is the annual meeting of our
Unitarian Universalist Association (UUA). Attendees
worship, witness, learn, connect, and make policy for the
Association through democratic process. Anyone may

KANSAS QY. MISSOURI | 2018 attend; congregations must certify annually to send voting
UUA GENERAL ASSEMBLY  delegates. Click here to register or learn more.

UU of South West Michigan Family Camp

Chalice Sparx Family Camp & Retreat
July 12-15, 2018
Sturgis, Michigan

Hiking the trails, singing by the campfire, playing games -- all childhood camp fun.
But this camp and retreat is not just for kids -- it's for people of all ages. Make
connections, build friendships, and experience nature together as a family -- with
other families, youth, and adults -- in an environment where diverse religious,
spiritual, and theological perspectives are welcomed and celebrated. Enjoy
programs for children drawing upon the natural environment, workshops for adults
and youth on spiritual practices, multigenerational worship, and fun group activities
such as canoeing, archery, s'mores around a campfire, and popcorn popped ina
kettle over an open fire. Choose from a variety of accommodations from tent
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camping to dormitory-style lodging or hotel-like rooms in the Retreat Center.

This camp is organized by Unitarian Universalist Family Camp of South West
Michigan.

Registration is now open at www.chalicesparx.org.

UUAA Men's Retreat * Friday-Sunday, September 28-30

UU Q & Our annual retreat at the Judson Collins Center is on

s the horizon. Will you dare to join us?

MEN Hearty belly laughs; moments of deep personal insight; joy
and a sense of connectedness in joining with new friends in
making music and playing games; happiness, empathy, validation, relief -- while
sharing stories in a small "lodge" group.

| experienced all of these in my first Men's Retreat. That | might experience and feel
so much in a single weekend -- a weekend which | entered into with trepidation,
cynicism, and a small amount of anxiety -- was a happy surprise. No longer. My
introverted self has grown addicted to this annual tradition. I've only missed once
since that first time in 2009. A few of my brothers have not missed a single one in
18 years.

Each year we have a theme which helps shape our activities and conversations,
but always in the spirit of fulfilling our most important goal, which is to have fun, to
make meaningful connections with other men, and to grow our community.

This year we will explore something very basic to our existence as a group. What
does it mean to be someone who identifies as a man? What does it mean for
you? How has that changed over time? Is it different for UU men? Does our
awareness of the harm we have done to women change our understanding or
responsibilities? How about our understanding of gender as a continuum rather
than a binary? What personal stories and perspectives would you like to bring to
the conversation? Together, we can create a "Field Guide to Being a UU Manin
2018."

For more information, visit us during Social Hour or email mensretreat@uuaa.org.

Gregg Peterson

News and Announcements

General Assembly (GA) Is Coming: UUAA Delegates Needed

Are you interested in representing UUAA as a delegate at General Assembly (GA)
this year (June 20-24) in Kansas City? Delegates may speak in the general
sessions and can vote on the issues that come before the General Assembly. This
year, delegates will pick anissue to become the Congregational Study/Action
Issue (CSAI) for UU congregations throughout the country to study and act on for
the next two years.
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If you are a member of the congregation in good standing, and you are planning to
attend GA, you can be a delegate. UUAA members who aren't going to Kansas
City can be off-site delegates by watching the general sessions streamed live and
by using an online tool to vote. Being an off-site delegate costs a lot less than
travelling to GA in person.

We expect to offer off-site delegates the option of meeting at the church to watch
the sessions together. This will let us talk about what's happening in the sessions,
and it should be fun.

If you'd like to be a delegate, either in Kansas City or off-site, or you'd like more
information, contact Laura Bollettino at laurab@umich.edu or 734-904-1106.

Habitat for Humanity

Our interfaith group of 17 congregations, the Good News House
A group, has been working together since 1997 and helped 31
. ® families (65 children) move into affordable, energy efficient
.m housing. We help families, neighborhoods, and the environment
-- and we laugh and have fun doing it.
Habitat This year we will again work with the Good News House group
to rehabilitate two homes in Ypsilanti and get them ready for two

for Humanity* area home buyers.

2018 Work Days

Saturday, June 2 (working with First United Methodist Church AA)
Friday, June 15 (an all UU day)

Saturday, June 30 (working with Wesley United Methodist Church, Whitmore
Lake)

Friday, July 27 (an all UU day)

Saturday, August 11 (working with Chelsea United Methodist Church)

Meet at 830 Calder, Ypsilanti. Each work day begins at 8:30am and ends at
3:30pm. The lunch volunteers from congregations working that day bring a lunch at
11:30am.

How can you help?

e Work on site: Almost all on-site slots have been filled! Thank you! If you've
already signed up, please complete a waiver form (see link at uuaa/org/h4h)

e Make lunches for workers: Any age can help make lunch, and our workers
always appreciate the wonderful food that arrives mid-day.

e Contribute to pay for materials: Our goal this year is $7000. This will be
added to the contributions from the other 16 congregations to help pay for the

materials and contracted work on the houses.

Stop by the Habitat for Humanity Table during Social Hour to learn more.
We have room on our committee for more volunteers. If you are interested, contact
us at habitat@uuaa.org or call Mike Muha at 734-717-4627.
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Becoming a Member
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Becoming a Member

Stepping Stones

e Experience being part of the congregation by attending
Sunday services and seeking out groups of interest.

e Learn about UU faith and history by attending an
Introduction to Our Faith Class. (For information about
registering for an upcoming Introduction to Our Faith
class, check the Sunday Bulletin or contact Welcome
Ministries Coordinator Hannah Hotchkiss at
hannah@uuaa.org.

Upon completing Introduction to Our Faith and learning
about the rights and responsibilities of membership,
arrange with the Welcome Ministries Coordinator
Hannah Hotchkiss to sign the membership book and
submit paperwork.

Questions? Contact Welcome Ministries Coordinator Hannah Hotchkiss
at hannah@uuaa.org.

Request for Information

Robert Guy was a member of our congregation from 1999 until his death in 2005.
His estate has bequeathed to UUAA $273,170 since his death, primarily reflecting
ongoing mesothelioma settlements. If any member knew Bob, especially before he
was a member of the congregation, please contact Interim Administrator Ed Lynn
at ed@uuaa.org.

Sharing the Collection




Your contributions make a difference! Sunday, May 6, we
collected $3,283.36 for Habitat for Humanity of Huron Valley
(www.h4h.org). Thanks for your generous contribution. Our
monthly Share the Collection helps the UUAA local community
outreach. Questions? Contact Barb Cherem at
barbaracherem@yahoo.com.

UUAA Mothers' Group Forming

Calling UU women with young children -- would you like to coordinate with other UU
moms for playdates, support, nights out, childcare for UU Womyn's events, and
more? Let's discuss the possibilities. Email me or sign up at the Womyn's Table
during Social Hour. Questions? Contact Carolyn Schultz at
waterlines5@yahoo.com

UUs for Justice in the Middle East (UUJME) News

Statement from UUJME on the Attacks on Gaza Protesters

Over the past six weeks, Israeli snipers shot and killed over 100 unarmed
protesters and severely wounded thousands more near the fence separating Gaza
from Israel. The purpose of "The Great March of Return" was to protest the denial
by Israel of Palestinian refugees to return to the homes and villages from which they
were expelled in 1948, a right guaranteed by the Universal Declaration of Human
Rights. Over 70% of the 1.9 million people living in the Gaza strip are refugees
from villages located in what is now Israel. They also protested the deplorable living
conditions resulting from the 11-year siege and blockade imposed on Gaza by
Israel and Egypt. On May 14, Palestinians protested the opening of the U.S.
Embassy in Jerusalem.

Most of the victims were shot more than 100 meters away from the fence, many
while running away or simply standing within 500 meters. None of the protesters
posed a threat to Israeli citizens or soldiers. Some protesters cut through a barbed
wire barrier, but did not damage the 10-foot high metal fence. Shooting unarmed
protesters with live ammunition, even when they throw stones, burn tires, or attempt
to breech a barrier, is a war crime under international law. Sharpshooters also
wounded and killed journalists and medics wearing clearly identifiable clothing. The
killings were completely unjustified. The fence could easily be protected by non-
lethal means.

Expanding bullets made in the USA contributed to the high death rate and
permanently disabling injuries. In an act of American hegemony and arrogance, UN
Ambassador Nikki Haley blocked a Security Council initiative to investigate the
Gaza shootings and walked out as the Palestinian envoy began to speak.

Like the Civil Rights and South African Anti-Apartheid Movements, it's time for faith
communities to reset our nation's moral compass on the side of freedom, justice,
and equality. Our congregation can do its part by adopting a resolution affirming
the Palestinian call for Boycott, Divestment, and Sanctions (BDS) against Israel.

Questions? Contact Mark Jagner at mjagner@yahoo.com.
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UUSC Coffee Project

y Congratulations and thanks to all UUAA members for supporting
i|" our UUSC Equal Exchange Coffee Project! Please see below the
==|| most recent email from Rachel, Workflow Supervisor Customer
(& | Service at Equal Exchange:

We're pleased to let you knowthat for the 2017 sales year, your
congregation was among the top 5% of over 6,000 faith based
groups who order our product! So THANK YOU for your
continued dedication to promoting Fair Trade in your community.

We'd like to acknowledge your achievement by sending a certificate letting your
congregation knowabout your top account status.

We appreciate your commitment to small farmers and your support of the work
that we are doing here at Equal Exchange to change the way trade is done in the
world.
Sincere thanks from UUSC Coffee Project Volunteers

Questions? Contact llene Beninson at ilene.beninson@agmail.com.

Unitarian Universalist Service Committee (UUSC) News

Rev. Mary Katherine Morn has been named
the new President and CEO of UUSC. She
has served the organization as the chief
development officer for the last four years.
Prior to her term at UUSC she served UU
congregations in Georgia, Tennessee, and Virginia, where her outreach to the
community was a prominent part of her ministry.

In announcing Rev. Morn's selection from a group of well-qualified candidates, Rev.
Dr. Lyssa Jenkins, chairman of the board, said "Her leadership has been anchored
in our commitment to the work of justice and focused on building teams and

resourcing a transformative mission through partnerships. "

This month's featured project is the effort of UUSC to end the criminalization of
refugees in the US. Immigration and Customs Enforcement officers treat refugees
as if they are criminals. Through a system of five partner organizations, UUSC tries
to cover the needs of this group. The Refugee and Immigration Center for
Education and Legal Services (RAICES) provides legal services to help asylum
seekers through the process of applying for asylum. Justice in Motion protects
migrants as they cross the border and ensures they know their legal rights. Those
held in detention work through CIVIC, which has expanded the national hotline to
allow detainees to contact family and seek legal assistance. UUSC conducted
research to verify U.S. border controls "chase and scatter" tactic with our partner
No More Deaths. Scalibrini is the fifth partner which has helped accompany 220
migrant/asylum seekers from Mexico across the border.

Please take an active role in this great work as well as the other UUSC projects by
joining UUSC for $40. Be a partner to partners.
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Questions? Contact Quincy Northrup at gnorthrup@gmail.com.

Memorial & Tribute Gifts

Thank you to the following people who donated to UUAA with Memorial and Tribute
gifts in the fourth quarter of 2017.

In Honor of Fran Lyman and in Memory of Bob and Connie Amick
Gwen Beavans

In Memory of Joan Buchele
Cathy Doherty
Heidi Buchele Harris
Gary Menges

In Memory of Diane Cooper
Richard and Carolyn Barber

In Memory of Don Evans
Richard and Carolyn Barber

In Memory of Don Haefner
Richard and Carolyn Barber

In Memory of Tom Hoetger
Richard and Carolyn Barber

In Memory of Fred Lynch
Phyllis Valentine
Richard and Carolyn Barber
Dr. Thomas Lynch, Brian and Stuart Lynch, and Laurie Taylor
Jeffrey Banet
Genevieve Daniels
Clarklake Yacht Club
Ed and Barbara Lynn
Robert Reed
Kurt and Lisa Rudolph
Thomas Longworth and Carol Cramer

In Memory of Louise Piranian
Richard and Carolyn Barber

In Memory of Mary Schroer
Richard and Carolyn Barber

In Memory of Ruth Steinicke
Richard and Carolyn Barber

In Memory of John Waller
Richard and Carolyn Barber

In Memory of Gertrude "Trudee" Winsor
Richard and Carolyn Barber
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Office and Building News

Publication Deadlines

Weekly Bulletin

Submissions should be sent as an attachment in Word format and limited to 90
words or fewer. Send submissions to bulletin@uuaa.org by Wednesday at
5:00pm. Questions? Contact Hannah Hotchkiss at hannah@uuaa.org.

July Newsletter

Submissions for the July Newsletter should be sent as an attachment in Word
format and limited to 300 words or fewer. Send submissions

to newsletter@uuaa.org by 9:00am on Thursday, June 21.

Questions? Contact Welcome Ministries Coordinator Hannah Hotchkiss at
hannah@uuaa.org.

Summer & Fall 2018 Room Reservations

The UUAA room reservation calendar system is divided into two sessions: The
Summer Program Session and the Congregational Program Session.

e The Summer Program Session is the period from the end of the SGD
class year to the beginning of the next one. The current Summer Session runs
Monday, May 21, 2018 through Saturday, September 15, 2018.

e The Congregational Program Session is the period when UUAA holds
regular SGD classes. The 2018-2019 Congregational Program Session will
run from Sunday, September 16, 2018 through Sunday, May 19, 2019.

Recurring congregational year program room reservations will not extend through
the summer. All recurring events will be scheduled only for the session during which
the request falls. Please resubmit any reccurring room reservation requests if your
group plans to meet during the Summer Program Session.

Here is the schedule for reserving rooms:
Date Session Details
Now Summer When submitting your summer room requests, please note

Session our summer 2018 UUAA building hours:
2018

Sunday | 9:00am - 4:00pm

2nd and 4th Monday | 9:00am - 9:00pm

Monday through Wednesday | 9:00am - 5:00pm
Thursday | 9:00am - 9:00pm

Friday | UUAA building is closed

Saturday | 9:00am - 12:00pm

July 1 |Program Accepting reservation requests for groups of 50 or more

Session people
2018-19

August |Program Accepting all room reservation requests
1 Session
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| |2018-19 ||

Please submit your room requests by using our room reservation form found

at www.uuaa.org on the lower right corner of the home page. This form will allow
the Room Team to accommodate requests for accessibility needs, room setup,
and special arrangements for large groups.

If you have any questions or suggestions please contact the Room Reservation
Team at room@uuaa.org.

Building Hours

Summer Building Hours through Saturday, September 15

Sunday | 9:00am to 4:00pm

2nd and 4th Monday | 9:00am to 9:00pm
Monday through Wednesday | 9:00am to 5:00pm
Thursday | 9:00am to 9:00pm

Friday | Closed

Saturday | 9:00am to 12:00pm

Office: Monday - Thursday | 9:00am - 5:00pm

First Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Ann Arbor | office@uuaa.org | 734-665-6158 | wwwuuaa.org

See what's happening on our social sites:

fRvRinKD,
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